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Around the Puget Sound, Seattle, Washington, U.S.A.  

NOTE: anyone can attend this meeting regardless of their status as an AES 
member.  

AES MEMBERSHIP IS NOT REQUIRED.  

2017 Swap Meet 
Co-Presented by 

The Pacific Northwest Section of the AES 
and 

Puget Sound Antique Radio Society 
Sunday, August 20st 2017, 9:00am 

Shoreline Community College upper parking lot 

Directions to SCC (ignore info about the music building)  

The Puget Sound Antique Radio Society (PSARS) will have its annual Swap Meet on Sunday, 
August 20, at 9am in the upper parking lot at Shoreline College. We are going to have a group 
of AES-Folk placed together at it with the intent of redistributing some of your 
old/antiquated/unused/underused gear. The event attracts a diverse crowd: antique radio 
collectors, hifi nuts, bargain hunters, people looking for parts, etc. Now we add pro-audio gear 
to the mix. There is a large built-in attendance and we would like to take advantage of their 
event instead of organizing our own. There is a minimal cost to being part of it ($25) but you 
don't have to be a member of either their group or ours to participate.  

We will be together as a group and will identify ourselves as members of the PNW AES 
Section, and we will do some extra promotion on Craigslist stating what we have to sell, 
independent of the PSARS promotion. We are adding a $10 donation per seller to benefit our 
Section and we hope you think that is both a good idea and a very nominal way to have a decent 
way to get rid of extra stuff and support both groups. To be clear, the $25 cost is $15 to PSARS 
and $10 to PNW AES.  

More info? Send email to We had a blast in 2016.  

Want a space? Please send two checks by August 10th.  

$10 check payable to PNW AES Section  
$15 check payable to PSARS  

Send to:  

 

http://www.aes.org/sections/pnw/direct/shoreline.htm


Dan Mortensen  
PO Box 75294  
Seattle WA 98125  

Please include a list of things you'll be selling, so we can post them on Craigslist to attract 
people who want to buy. There is no provision for payment on the day-of-the-event to be part of 
our group. We have to pay ahead of time.  

Dan Mortensen  
AES PNW 2017-2018 Section Chair  

n.b. The material presented at our meetings is the opinion of the presenter and not necessarily 
that of the Society. You are encouraged to conduct your own research and to form your own 
opinions before adopting the presented material as Truth.  

Our meetings are open to anyone interested in Audio. AES membership is NOT required 
for you to attend our meetings.  
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